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Vote NO on requiring in-person voting. Mail-in voting is one of the best things about 

living in Oregon! As a busy working mother, it allows me to do my civic duty and vote 

while researching the candidates and measures and also still attending to my 

responsibilities at my workplace and to my family. There are so many stressors in our 

lives, let voting at home, submitting by mail or drop-off location (I use my local library 

or the drive-through box by McDonald's), help us be present for our community and 

our state while also being present for everything else in life that requires our 

attention. Do not take away this wonderful right that we have now and has been 

working so well for years!  


